
27 September 2021 
 
MA. LOURDES G. FERRER 
Regional Executive Director 
DENR Region 4B- MIMAROPA 
DENR by the Bay 1515 L&S Bldg. 
Roxas Blvd., Manila 
 
 
Dear RED Ferrer: 
 

Attention: Human Resource and Development Section 
 

I, LEO SYED R. PABLO, currently working as Special Investigator II  at 
Investigation and Arbitration Division, DENR Central Office would like to 
humbly apply for the position of Supervising Ecosystem Management 

Specialist (OSEC-DENRB-SVEMS-13-1998) at Enforcement Division, Regional 

Office. Based on the posted requirements and qualifications, I believe that I am 
highly qualified for the said position, based on work experience and academic 
credentials. 
 

The undersigned is a graduate of Bachelors of Law at New Era University 
in year 2018, Master of Public Management graduate, majoring on Public Policy 
and Program Administration at University of the Philippines - Open University 
in year 2012 and Bachelor of Science degree in Forestry from the University of the 
Philippines Los Baños, with a major in Silviculture and Agroforestry.  in year 
2004.  
  

I am a team player and have experiences working on fact finding 
investigation, internal audit, legal works, such as preparation of Orders, 
Resolution and Decision, and matters related to law enforcement. Attached 
herewith is my Personal Data Sheet, IPCR, PRC License/Rating and Transcript of 
Records and Diploma and other  attachments which 
provides further information about my trainings,  skills, background and 
experience for your perusal  and evaluation. I can be reached at my mobile 
numbers 0977-8341717; or at my email address lrpablo@denr.gov.ph. 

 
 Thank you very and God bless.  
 
 
 
 

                                                             
FOR. LEO SYED R. PABLO, MPM 

 


